
EFFECTIVE 6/1/2020:

GMAHA Offices will remain closed 

to walk-ins and the general public; however,

staff will be available on an appointment only 

basis. If you would like to schedule an 

appointment, please call (309) 755-4527.

We appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Amy S. Clark
CEO

PHASE 3: RESTORE ILLINOIS PROCEDURES


